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I Dewan Baskoro

From: CI Services Training <visitorapp@mail135-16.atl141.mandrillapp.com> on behalf of CI Services Training <visitorapp@cat.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 31, 2023 8:58 AM
To: I Dewan Baskoro
Subject: Your registration for the 2023 Full Field Force was successful

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

  
 

 

  
Full Field Force: Southeast Asia 

Jakarta, Indonesia 
June 18-22, 2023 

  
Don't forget to install the Caterpillar Visitor app! 
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Congratulations DEWAN, you are now registered for Full Field Force Southeast Asia, 
held June 18-22, 2023 in Jakarta, Indonesia. We are looking forward to welcoming 
you!  
  
  

NEXT STEPS 
  
1) Email michelle.goh@cat.com  if you have any questions regarding your hotel 
reservation at The Santika. 
  
2) Download the Caterpillar Visitor App and book seats for your training 
sessions by June 9.  This app contains very useful information about our event. It 
will be a great companion for you during your trip! 
  
We will also be sending messages to all of you through the app, so keep an eye out 
for these too. 
  
Click on the buttons or scan the QR codes below to download the right version 
for your device. 
  
____________________________________________________________________ 
  
  
____________________________________________________________________ 
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Important note: 
Once you have installed the app, please log in using the same email and 
password you used during your registration for the event. 
  
If you have any issues installing the app, please reply to 
ci_services_training@cat.com. 

   

Thank you for joining this exciting event! 

Michelle Goh 

Services Training Strategy Consultant 
michelle.goh@cat.com 
  
  

 

  

 


